
 

 

 

ACORN CLASS NEWSLETTER           21/10/24 

 

It’s hard to believe it’s the last week of this half of term already! The children have 

settled and adapted so well to full-time school but we’re sure they will all be glad of a rest 

next week. 

Thank you for all your support this half-term. It has been wonderful getting to know you 

all and your children.  

This Week’s Theme 

This week we will be reading the book called The Something by Rebecca Cobb. When a 

little boy’s ball disappears down a mysterious hole in the garden he can’t stop thinking 

about what could be down the hole; a little mouse house? a lair for a hungry troll? or 

maybe a dragon’s den? We will use the book to inspire the children’s imaginations to think 

of other things that may be down the hole and to start to write sentences with their own 

ideas.  

Black History Month 

As part of Black History Month each class in the school 

is learning about a person from history who has made a 

significant impact on society.  In reception, we will be 

learning about Rosa Parks and talk about her bravery. We 

will be exploring what it means to be brave and how we 

can act when things are un-fair.  
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Phonics 

This week we will be learning the sounds 

h,b,f and l.  

We will be focusing on reading 3 and 4 letter 

words using these letters. 

Please see overleaf for some words to 

practice.  

 

Mrs Clarke, Ms Tonkyn and Mrs Upfold.  



 

  

 

 


